All Saints Eco-Committee 
Minutes of meeting on Wednesday 14th September 2022
Present:
Eva, Riley D, James Tree, James Napier, James Hughes and Imogen Grinter and Ms Barnes
Minutes:
1. It was agreed that the Chairperson would be James Hughes and Imogen would be the Vice Chairperson.
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]We agreed that Wednesdays at 12.15 would be a good time to meet.
3. We discussed the role of cttee and ideas that we would like incorporated into our ‘vision’. (Ensure the school is friendly to the environment, equipment resources that are bought are environmentally friendly and that we educate others about the environment).  Ms Barnes to add these themes to the existing vision ready to agree at the next meeting.
4. We discussed whether recycling bins and tough stuff recycling were present in each class and if they were being used. (Present in all classes- need to confirm Diamonds).  All cttee members were given responsibilities for recycling bin emptying before worship. (James Napier to empty Studio’s bin before lunch, James Hughes to empty Diamonds bin).
5. We discussed the hedging that Mr Roberts has confirmed is arriving.  ‘All year round colour.’
6. The cttee agreed that composting toilets for forest school was a great idea as long as there was privacy.  To investigate options and to ask PTA to fund.
7. The cttee would like to plant a rose bush in memory of the Queen – they would also like not only like to plant bulbs around the rose to guard it but also throughout the school grounds.  We agreed that a number of bulbs would be needed and they suggested a non-school uniform where children brought in a bulb.  To agree date with Mr Roberts before Half Term.
8. Ctte members were concerned about electricity being wasted in school.  They felt lights were left on in rooms when they were not being used.  To complete an audit then educate in worship to then reassess before further action is taking. (posters or lights with sensors were suggested.)
The Cttee were thanked for giving up their time and their excellent suggestions.  To meet on Tuesday to finalise our Worship which will include an explanation of the annual temperatures board on the air source heat pump.
